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515 281 2900

September 6,1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATI'N: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

A

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am currently on distribution for carbon copies of all NRC correspondence with the
Nebraska Public Power District involving Cooper Nuclear Station (Docket 50-298).
Due to a reassignment ofjob responsibilities within our company, I am requesting that
you remove my name from the distribution list and add the following person to
distribution in my place:,

Richard J. Singer
: Manager-Nuclear

907 Walnut
P.O. Box 657
Des Moines,IA 50303

,

Please call if you have any questions or require any further information
(515) 252-6445.

;

Sincerely,

WW
James C. Parker i

Senior Engineer

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regional Administrator !

'

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011
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